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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE 
LA PAZ COUNTY VICTIM COMPENSATION BOARD 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the La Paz County Crime Victim 

Compensation Board and to the general public that the La Paz County Victim Compensation Board will be 
holding a meeting open to the public on June 14, 2018 at 1:00 pm in the La Paz County Attorney’s Office 

located at 1320 Kofa Avenue, Parker, AZ 85344. 
 

Pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), the La Paz County Crime 
Victim Compensation Board endeavors to ensure the accessibility of its meeting 

at all persons with disabilities.  Persons with a disability may request a 
reasonable accommodation by contacting the La Paz County Attorney’s Victim 

Services office at (928) 669-6118.  Requests should be made as early as possible 
to allow time to arrange the accommodation. 

 
A copy of the agenda FOR THE MEETING will be available at the La Paz County Attorney’s Victim Services 

office, 1320 Kofa Avenue, Parker, AZ 85344, AT LEAST TWENTY-FOUR HOURS IN ADVANCE OF THE 
MEETING. 

 
 

Dated this 13th day of June 2018 
La Paz County Crime Victim Compensation Board 

 
 
 

      By: Lucero Ruiz 
     Lucero Ruiz             
                                    Victim Compensation Coordinator 
 
 
 
 


